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Routes VT-100 and VT-100A Weekly Update

Construction Update
Routes VT-100 and VT-100A

The Vermont Agency of Transportation (AOT) is using accelerated
construction to improve VT-100 in Plymouth
and VT-100A, which spans Plymouth and Bridgewater.

DATE: August 20, 2021 E -

VT-100

TRAFFIC IMPACT: There will be alternating lanes of travel, managed by
flaggers at Culvert 114 (see map). Please travel with caution.

CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES: Most of the work this week and next is related to
preparing the culverts for replacement.

Willey Earthmoving installed stream diversion equipment at Culvert 114.
They also conducted small excavations to locate the waterline.

Next week, they will continue bringing equipment to the project site.

PLANNING AHEAD: AOT is replacing Culverts 114 and 115 and improving the
roadway and Reservoir Brook channel on VT-100. Until construction begins
early morning on August 30, VT-100 remains open.

However, the next phase requires a detour (see map). There will be no
through traffic. The detour will begin August 30 and end on September 26.




LOCATION: VT-100 in Plymouth between VT-100A and Route 4.

PROJECTED COMPLETION: October 2021

T

Detour and projects map

VT-100A

TRAFFIC IMPACT: There will be alternating lanes of travel during weekday
construction (6:00 am until 6:00 pm). Travel will be managed by both
flaggers and Automated Flagger Assistance Devices. Stop on red, go on
flashing yellow, and mind the gate!

CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES: Contractor Pike Industries will begin fine milling
(taking off the top layer of existing pavement) on Monday. They will start at
the north end of the project, at the Route 4 intersection, and work south.
Dump trucks will haul the fine milled material to Markowski's Pit on VT-100.

Contractor FR Lafayette is improving the guardrail over the next several
weeks.

PLANNING AHEAD: Once VT-100 is closed on August 30 (see above), VT-100A
is the dedicated detour route. Please plan your travel accordingly.

LOCATION: VT-100A between VT-100 and Route 4, connecting Plymouth and
Bridgewater.

PROJECTED COMPLETION: October 2021
T ——

Waters Excavation constructed a stone swale on VT-100A.
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